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Taizé Prayer 
First Friday of the month in the Chapel – 7pm to 8pm 
 
Christian Meditation 
Each Monday evening in the Chapel – from 7pm 
 
19 & 20 May 
'Out of Silence came Word’- A two-day retreat facilitated by Pip 
Nicholls 
 
16 June 
The 2018 Matariki lecture:“Speaking of Hope”.   
Guest speakers, activities, Liturgy. 
 
19 June 
Suzanne Aubert’s birthday celebration and Mass 
 
21 June 
Mass of Remembrance:‘Remembering the shortest lives on the 
shortest day’ 
 

Diary  
Da t e s
MARCH - OCTOBER











Scholarship winners
Sisters of Compassion - Ngā Whaea O Pūaroha - congratulate the following students who were awarded a 2017 Suzanne 

Aubert tertiary scholarship. 

Jessica Patterson attended Sacred Heart 
College in Lower Hutt.  She will be going to 
University of Otago to study Health Science with 
a view to doing Sports Medicine.

Leah Praat from Waiopehu College in Levin 
is going to do a Bachelor of Art, majoring 
in Japanese and Spanish with a minor in 
International Relations at Victoria University.

Piper Zimmerman attended Cullinane College 
in Whanganui.  She will be attending Waikato 
University to do a Bachelor of Management 
Studies majoring in Human Resources and Public 
Relations.

Bridget Sullivan was a student at St 
Catherine’s College in Wellington.  She will be 
going to University of Otago to do a Bachelor of 
Teaching (Primary).

Harry Poland attended St Patrick’s College, 
Silverstream.  He will be attending Ara Institute 
of Technology in Christchurch where he will 
be studying towards a Bachelor of Broadcast 
Journalism.

Aron Jeremiah was a student at St Patrick’s 
College, Wellington.  He is going to be at 
University of Auckland, studying Engineering in 
2018.

Suzanne Aubert knew the importance of tertiary education for young people.  In 1992, the Centennial Year of the Sisters of 
Compassion, the Suzanne Aubert Tertiary Scholarship Grant was established by the congregation.  Since then, many students have 
benefitted from the grant and have gained national recognition in their respective professional careers.

The committee was overwhelmed by the good heart and enthusiasm of all applicants who applied for the Suzanne Aubert 
Scholarship. Their academic work, commitment to their school environment and parishes were inspirational. Selecting who was to 
receive the scholarships was very difficult.

We know that these recipients will achieve their respective goals and will be a credit not only to their whānau but also to their 
faith commitments, respective colleges and teachers.

Sister Margaret Anne lays the mauri stone 
at the blessing of the Soup Kitchen garden. 

Sisters Telesia and Sosefina enjoying the 
preparations for the Soup Kitchen Christ-

mas meal 2017.

A carpet of pohutukawa blossoms greet 
visitors to Our Lady’s Home of Compassion. 
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The final resting place of Suzanne Aubert. 
Photo by Paul Ramsay




